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Northern Technologies 

Product Enhancement Announcement 

June 28, 2018 

 

We have been receiving a number of concerns regarding deep scratches in the logo area of certain plastic and  

metalized plastic connector covers.  

We listen to our customers and in response to this concern we are addressing the issue as follows.  

The no logo insert area of our standard plastic CPP gray, plastic CPP black and metalized plastic CMP series 

connector covers will be changing from a polished area to a textured area. 

This will help hide any imperfections due to packaging of plastic or during the rinse spin cycle of metalized 

plastic connector covers. 

This will not affect the form, fit or function of the part and is strictly to reduce the number of visual scratches in 

the connector cover blank logo area. 

CHANGE WILL BE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

  

 

 

 

Renderings shown are for illustrative purposes only. 

This will be a gradual change as inventories of polished logo areas are depleted. 

 

Product series part numbers affected will be (25 position, 37 position and 50 position): 

A30E22XXXX, A30E23XXXX, C88E22XXXX, C88E23XXXX 

A30E32XXXX, A30E33XXXX, A30E34XXXX, C88E32XXXX, C88E33XXXX, C88E34XXXX 

F30E22XXXX, F30E23XXXX, F88E22XXXX, F88E23XXXX 

F30E32XXXX, F30E33XXXX, F30E34XXXX, F88E32XXXX, F88E33XXXX, F88E34XXXX 

 

For further information please contact: compliance @northerntech.com 


